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Tuesday, 11th January, 2022 

RE:  Year 5 Kew Gardens  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5  will be visiting Kew Gardens in Richmond on Tuesday, 8th February, 2022 as part 

of their Geography topic: What is a Biome? As we will be attending an educational 

workshop, the cost of the trip is £11.00  per ticket.  Please view the details here. 

We will be leaving school at 9:00am and travelling by public transport to the venue. We 

will return to school at approximately 16:00. If we are running late the school office will 

contact you.    

Everyone will need a HEALTHY packed lunch, which should be placed in a carrier bag to 

be disposed of after lunch. They should also bring a water bottle – NO GLASS BOTTLES OR 

FIZZY DRINKS PLEASE. Those pupils who are entitled to a free school meal will be given a 

packed lunch but you may send your own if you prefer. 

On the day of the visit, please ensure your child is dressed in the correct school uniform 

and has an appropriate coat or jacket. If your child is not dressed in the correct school 

uniform, they may not be able to attend the trip. Also, please ensure that they are given 

the appropriate medication if they suffer from travel sickness. 

Parents/carers are welcome to join us on the visit. Please let me know if you wish to join 

us. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Adults will be notified of 

their success as soon as possible. 

Please complete the attached consent form here and make payment via the School 

Gateway app  no later than Monday, 24th January, 2022. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs Dharsani 

Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1NTCUbmyIZNxEbGrPGIJxVNBT7Qbvwc0mOXuOnY_pBlg/edit

